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With the holiday season upon us, we're working hard to get ready for cookie 

season, winter recruitment, and program events over the holiday break. But the 

best part of entering this busy time, though, are all the stories we get from Girl 

Scouts taking action in their communities to make our world a better place. 

 

Girl Scouts make a difference every day, but during the holidays it warms our 

heart seeing girls collecting food for food banks, treats for animal shelters, and 

singing holiday tunes at assisted living centers. So please, keep sending in your 

photos and stories of how girls are making a difference in their communities! It's 

their stories we want to amplify so that our community at large can see the 

impact we are making. 

 

If your troop is looking for ways to give back, read below for two opportunities 

this holiday season! 

 

Wishing you and yours warm wishes this holiday season! 

http://view.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=165458fb19dd6be314ee022bfadbcc47f798159b9b87222369be19f60ee54282ada16dc7a266b9db1e6c20a6e4393d86b2a63e506356fabdb0ead53425aa4ed5085fe49614c533279ee41fbbe277bc8e
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55390cac0895cf1e718b5a3b5725a6fe9ae172c3aa1c09d9e16b577a33bd8fec14259392f255dec41e9f82e09b5e112803


SHARE YOUR STORY  

  

   

Make sure everyone in your troop is 

renewed! 

 

All girls and adults participating in Girl Scout activities should now be registered 

for the 2018-2019 year. If you have participating girls who are not registered or 

renewed for this year, they risk being left out of the eBudde upload that will 

populate your troop members for this yearôs cookie program. 

 

You can check on your troop member and their registration status by clicking on 

the troop tab under your Member Profile and verify that everyone is 

registered.  Please remind families that they can renew through the ñMY GSò 

link on the website. Verifying that their email address is correct can be done 

through your view in the VTK of your troop or you can direct families to contact 

Customer Care at (800) 922-2770. 

 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a559972a89580b84d65ddb255112bb32ddb5998267b4338b16c51a1076a529bffe5b7d5399db44e417e1cb127aa08ca6475


Use these instructions to renew your family. 

Use these instructions to renew your troop. 

Renew Today  

 

 

   

 

Important Task! Please verify your troop information 
 

Is your troop cookie manager listed in your troop profile? 

As we approach the start of the cookie program, our Product Sales Team will 

want to communicate directly with the volunteer managing the cookie program 

for your troop. Please check under your Troop Tab in your member profile and 

verify that the correct person is listed as troop cookie manager for your troop. If 

you are missing that adult or if the person needs to be changed, please send an 

email to customercare@gsofct.org for help updating that information. Remember 

that all troop cookie managers need to be registered and have a successful 

background check on file. 

 

Is your troop meeting information correct? 

Just a reminder that the activity insurance that is part of your membership cost is 

in effect at your meeting location, therefore, making sure that information is 

accurate is critical! You can double check that your troop meeting is correctly 

listed under your Troop Tab in your Member Profile. Under your Troop Tab, you 

will see the girls and adult members of your troop listed and then slightly below 

that there is a ñView/Edit Troop Informationò arrow. Clicking on this arrow will 

open the drop down box with your meeting information that is on file for your 

troop. If there are changes that need to be made, please make those changes. 

Or you may email Customer Care or call (800) 922-2770 with the updates. 

 

Log into the VTK » 

 

 
   

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a556f44fb4852fa75898a04f55274270691e825bff08a5e758c986a22be3cfed7ce70932e995309af0e3f62edda5f7292d6
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55b463f64da48ec7f45ce62c85a959a52e78ad072ad6195c0456acb08fe06c4ca79c6151a979d62f2d6a7035fc20b06e7c
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a5505d15bbd841d3e01f1b66aacfe10e03c282226aa4b5b2d83df6eb26fca37399792cd4a5315b844e0eadba35463fde287
mailto:customercare@gsofct.org
mailto:customercare@gsofct.org?subject=VTK%3A%20Troop%20meeting%20location%20help
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a5510b36f6bfcc9f9f4f116a08591ccb838935f0ef5fc9aad4ee37c78f10c4ed607aa1e863ba5a30e9d9ab8fe98ad65b4c1


Announcing Girl Scouts of Connecticut's First 

"Bridge over Connecticut" 

 

On Saturday, May 4, at the Riverfront Recapture Plaza in Hartford, Girl Scouts and 

their families are invited for a statewide celebration of Girl Scouts! You won't want to 

miss out on the largest bridging event at GSOFCT! At Bridge Over Connecticut, you 

will walk over the Connecticut River and the beautiful Riverfront Recapture Plaza as 

you celebrate your bridging over to the next level in Girl Scouting. 

 

We just kicked off the planning for this huge event and are looking for volunteers and 

older girls to help plan and execute it. Weôve created five committees to begin the 

work to paint Hartford GREEN! We already have some fabulous volunteers and we 

are looking for more ï there are plenty of exciting opportunities for everyone to help 

out! 

 

Here are the committees: 

 

Community Partners 

The role of the Community Partners Committee is to identify community partners, 

cultivate relationships, and invite them to join forces with us on the day of the 

event.  For example, we are speaking with the CT Science Museum as a potential 



partner. 

  

Promotion and Registration 

The role of the Promotion and Registration Committee is to create and implement a 

communications and marketing plan, help drive registration, and handle day-of 

communication needs to make the event a success. 

  

Activities 

The role of the Activities Committee is to oversee the schedule of events with our 

community partners, help provide council programming, provide musical 

entertainment, and consider celebratory and fun activities for all. 

  

Logistics 

The role of the Logistics Committee is to work with the other committees to ensure 

our event runs smoothly. This includes working with local government to obtain 

permits, create an event map, ensuring all the event logistics have been identified 

and acted upon risks mitigated and the event is well-organized. 

  

Volunteers 

The role of the Volunteer Committee is to recruit, manage, and train our volunteers 

to volunteer at the event or activities leading up to the event. This committee will 

also oversee the patch/t-shirt contest.   

 

If youôre interested in being part of this exciting event, please let us know below. 

YES, I'D LIKE TO HELP!  

  

  

 

Fall Membership Meeting 
 

Come out and learn what is happening all over the state at GSOFCT at our fall 

membership meeting. Bring your questions and share your voice! 

 

November 27 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a555eb1db67d0ee026ce5bdc7b1f7c2c561c2592c26cae1e94a2a35a059d49dbb5492eebf807fba0c258db648ad7cb338f7


deKoven House 

27 Washington St. # 2, Middletown, CT 06457 

Please RSVP to speterson@gsofct.org. There will be a simultaneous webinar for 

this meeting for those who cannot attend in person. Register for the webinar. 

 

Light refreshments will be served. 

 

 
  

Election Day Booth Sales payment info 

 

Just a reminder that Election Day Booth Sale payment will be initiated on 

November 28. If your troop held an EDBS, please be sure that your troop has 

mailto:speterson@gsofct.org?subject=Membership%20meeting%20RSVP
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a5589209da1b32c064189f326a1375228f5dab4428fa5d6c8cc2996198996946fdabd579f3a94437938da05a7db34093984


completed the annual ACH authorization form and have deposited the booth 

sale money into your troop account. Questions on who much a troop owes can 

be sent to productsales@gsofct.org 

 

Be ready to GO FOR BOLD! in the cookie program. Initial Order Taking starts 

January 5, 2019. Be sure to join us for our Cookie Rally on January 5 at 

Quinnipiac University! 

COMPLETE THE ACH FORM  

  

  

Treats & Reads Wrap-up 

 

Thank you to all volunteers that helped to make this yearôs Treats & Reads 

Program such a success. Troops and Girl Scouts were very successful in the 

newly revamped fall product program. 

 

Nut and candy products purchased from the girlôs paper order card, or online 

with a request for girl delivery, will be delivered to service units between 

November 28 and December 1. Be on the lookout for a communication from 

mailto:productsales@gsofct.org
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55a9e58b48aaabaf4a3a285453c7167cbecf85359bb0bbf18efc5058b798697177f66f5b05e442ad27b590ee22a89c1be4


your service unit Treats & Reads manager about when to pick up your troopôs 

order. Please pick up and distribute to the girls in a timely manner as many 

customers order these items for holiday gifts. 

 

  

Volunteer Engagement 

 

Donôt Forget Troop Dads! 

As you look for volunteers to help with various troop tasks, donôt overlook your 

troop dads! They are a great and sometimes underused resource. Ask your 

dads to help with some of your fun outdoor activities, badge or journey work, as 

well as product sales. When a dad helps his daughterôs troop it helps them bond 

in a new way and gives them many shared memories. Recruit a dad today! 

 

A Winter Adventure 

We are offering Winter Base Camping training this year! Winter camping is an 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55ca849f65d674034eb187966a8165dae4b3c0b9ffb65ab701064edc5cd3a2c51b733432435193641568be37b617951670


exciting and challenging adventure that your girls will enjoy. This course 

prepares you to share this experience with your troop. The training is a two-

session course. The first session is the planning session taking place at the 

Waterbury Service Center or online via webinar. The second is the actual 

overnight experience held at Camp Candlewood, Saturday to Sunday, January 

19 to 20, 2019. It is strongly suggested that all participants have some 

experience with any season of outdoor tent camping. See all of the details in 

LMS. 

 

New Leader Orientation 

The reviews are in! Of those new leaders who have taken New Leader 

Orientation, 88 percent indicated that they have a strong level of confidence in 

their new role. One leader stated: ñI learned a lot about the ways GS has 

changed since I was a child, and I got good tips on running a successful 

meeting.ò  Another wrote: ñThis course was great and every question I had was 

answered.ò Remember, new leaders should complete their New Leader 

Orientation within their first month and before their first meeting. Start your class 

today.  

 

Recognitions 

Recognitions are coming and can be submitted through the website anytime 

from now until March 15, 2019. This includes all GSOFCT recognitions, GSUSA 

recognitions, years of service for 20+ years, and years of membership for 20+ 

years. We look forward to celebrating all of our amazing volunteers! 

 

   

  

Girl Scout shop promotions 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55a11ea15008bf95c937ae8843db23a41997e41d68e884a53fc5155b3035714599dcb87a6fbd30f3d517c7c330b590f6a7
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55a11ea15008bf95c937ae8843db23a41997e41d68e884a53fc5155b3035714599dcb87a6fbd30f3d517c7c330b590f6a7
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a554ce33856115aecf1ddb89aa727dfc6bd9ede4b8954913a5fe1f099eb9bcc8562317c9fe3141b6b3d9299c2fb9d378b34
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a554ce33856115aecf1ddb89aa727dfc6bd9ede4b8954913a5fe1f099eb9bcc8562317c9fe3141b6b3d9299c2fb9d378b34
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a5550e2a8844cecaa04c5a8caf600ee6a66a3ee5424d838b78c882788725a561d14788ae9047c1a9a173b16d9894a836bbb


 

These two promotions are happening all year! 

 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a5556ccd08daa267810d79e2a2821a4acc54593d7f584bab1612cb3e08111ed9692f4b129975a64bd768ee25b9ecd86ce41
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a559822727d7109acbc49b0038eaa038dac32646b8e765213aa3581b80812eff0b7f85e9be032cf758f41bb5ac99bb7ff22


 

Shop now!  

 

   

College Scholarship Available 
 

Exciting scholarship opportunity for high school seniors! 

Comcast NBCUniversal is inviting high school seniors to apply for the Comcast 

Leaders and Achievers® Scholarship Program. Comcast Leaders and Achievers 

are students who have been selected for their outstanding community service, 

academic performance, and leadership skills. The award, funded by the 

Comcast NBCUniversal Foundation, is a one-time, $2,500 scholarship to be 

used toward undergraduate education-related expenses.   

 

Learn more and apply » 

 

 
   

Girl Board Member Applications Open 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a552895f02d73c3ba8f695292139cff25d5c9980e291e304e6c73f4d19533ae1def39d0aff39f0efbaae6498080d49a306f
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55076f6ecd0cd36b5957c065a1a284c7b42ab426133569d3a62ceda2f196875204c943002694ff637cd15acd41f106dca7
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a559ef7834245135f103d209886a37c64f3228e44f792e9a4357e72ed30ed1642f665eb23b02637e8f419cc228ea7e9aba0


 

Being a girl board member is a unique opportunity at GSOFCT! It's great for 

girl's leadership skills, networking, and learning to speak up and share their 

voice. But don't take our word for it, see what these former girl board members 

have to say about it! 

 

Girls over age 16 may apply. Applications are due December 15, 2018. 

LEARN MORE  

  

   

Council Delegate Applications Due December 15 
 

Each year, service units elect delegates to represent them at the council level. 

Delegates are integral members of their service unit. Delegates are responsible 

for attending council meetings, voicing concerns or questions from their service 

unit, and bringing back information to their service unit. They also vote on new 

members of the Board of Directors! 

 

Did you know that Girl Scouts ages 14 and up and adults can be Council 

Delegates? What a great way to be a leader in your community! Elections are 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55c02603325ea155bdd642080cc49739162f37471ae864b8d1956b1e08c77bbfc934eadd5b17a90b7a0920eae785b04096
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fb051ef896fa8a55d9dee09cb640a120c76a4b876c7005a0b72425e50bf62d020e63a7310150b5331ac4a23073b9245645f0ff570935a1e0

